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This policy is available in large print. Please contact the school 
office who will be happy to arrange this for you. 
 
We strongly believe that home learning is integral to a good education.  Both home and school should work together 
effectively to ensure your child is successful as a learner.  The expectations in the classroom and the standards 
children are expected to achieve have changed significantly in recent years.  Children need to be fluent readers and 
mathematicians to access the curriculum.  If children do not practise core skills, they will struggle in the classroom. 
 
Home learning will comprise of the following: 
 

• Reading – An expectation to read 5 times a week for a minimum of 15 minutes.  Reading is such a crucial life 
skill and influences so much of our work. 

• Spellings – Learn weekly spellings via Spelling Shed 
• Maths – Learn key number facts including times tables from 1 – 12 and the associated division facts.  This 

may well be through TTRockstars or Sum Dog 

 
It is crucial that children engage in these 3 areas of learning.  Please support the school by playing your part as a 
parent and by encouraging your child to complete any home learning.   
 
Individual year groups may set additional home learning to support a topic or theme.  There will be an expectation 
that this is completed as well as reading, spellings and maths. 
 
There may also be a greater expectation on Year 6 as part of a revision programme for SATs and transition to 
secondary school. 

 
 
 
 

 

 


